
 
 

Pike Close redevelopment – phase one postal addresses 
 

Please note that postcodes have not yet been determined by Royal Mail. Residents 
will be advised their full postal address, including their postcode, at least 12 weeks 
before their confirmed move date.  

The new homes in Block C (phase 1) have been named as follows: 

 

 
 


